
Parish Assembly 
 

An Assembly of the Principals and Electors of the Parish of Trinity was duly convened and held in 
the Parish Hall on Tuesday 18th February 2020 at 7.30 pm to:- 
 
1. To elect one Constable’s Officer for the Vingtaine of Rozel, the current holder’s term of 
office due to expire. 
 
2. To elect one Vingtenier for the Vingtaine of Ville a l’Eveque, the previous holder having 
been elected as Centenier. 
 
3. To elect one Constable’s Officer for the Vingtaine of Augres, the previous holder having 
been elected as Vingtenier.  
 
 
The Connétable welcomed the Assembly to the meeting.  Apologies were received from Rev G J 
Houghton, Vingtenier C Fossey, Mr C S Jones, Mrs A Pryke, Mrs M Dunford & Mrs A Otterwell. 
 
The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted on the proposition of Mr D Hinault 
and seconded by Mr D O Reynolds. 
 
1. Before asking for nominations, the Connétable expressed his thanks to Christopher Bray 
for his service to the Parish during his past 3 terms of office as a Constable’s Officer for the 
Vingtaine of Rozel and for his general contribution to Parish life. 
 
 On the proposition of Mr A Dunford and seconded by Mr J H Moulin, Christopher Bray was 
re-elected as Constable’s Officer for the Vingtaine of Rozel for a fourth term.  He then thanked 
his proposer and seconder. 
 
2. Before asking for nominations for the position of Vingtenier for the Vingtaine of Ville a 
l’Eveque, the Connétable thanked John Howell for the way in which he had carried out his term 
of office as Vingtenier before taking on his new role as Centenier. 
 
 On the proposition of Mr P R Williams and seconded by Mrs A P Le Sueur, Jenny Ozouf was 
elected as Vingtenier for the Vingtaine of Ville a l’Eveque.  She than thanked her proposer and 
seconder. 
 
3. The Connétable asked for nominations for a Constable’s Officer for the Vingtaine of 
Augres.  On the proposal of Mrs D Zammataro and seconded by Ms J Gruchy, Alison Keogh was 
elected as Constable’s Officer for the Vingtaine of Augres.  She then thanked her proposer and 
seconder. 
 
All officers were warned to attend the Royal Court on Friday 28th February 2020 at 10.00 am to 
take their oaths of office. 
 
 
There being no further business, the Connétable declared the meeting closed at 7.45 pm. 
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Connétable       Date 


